
 

August 4th 2022        
Malahat Referral No: R22073 

 
Debra Myles 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada  
 
Via email: RegionalAssessmentRequest-DemandeEvaluationRegionale@iaac-aeic.gc.ca 
 
RE: Malahat Nation Response to Request for a Regional Assessment in the Salish Sea 
 
Dear Debra, 
 

Thank you for your consultation request dated July 11th, regarding the regional assessment of the Salish 
Sea, which is located in Malahat Nation’s traditional territory. 
 
At this time and with the information we have been provided, Malahat Nation does not object to the 
proposed regional assessment. We do continue to require continued disclosure on an ongoing basis 
regarding this assessment. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

Kate Richey 
Referrals Coordinator 
Malahat Nation 
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